
 
Department of Human Resources 

311 West Saratoga Street  
Baltimore MD  21201 

 
 

FIA INFORMATION MEMO 
 

Control Number:  #06-39 Issuance Date: UPON RECEIPT 

 
TO: DIRECTORS, LOCAL DEPARTMENTS OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

DEPUTY/ASSISTANT DIRECTORS FOR FAMILY INVESTMENT 
FAMILY INVESTMENT SUPERVISORS AND ELIGIBILITY STAFF 
PURCHASE OF CHILD CARE PROGRAM ADMINISTRATORS 

 
FROM: KEVIN MCGUIRE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, FIA 
 
RE:  POC TRANSITION 
 
PROGRAM AFFECTED: PURCHASE OF CHILD CARE 
 
ORIGINATING OFFICE: OFFICE OF CHILD CARE SUBSIDY, FAMILY 

INVESTMENT ADMINISTRATION 
 

The Office of Child Care Subsidy will transfer to the Maryland State Department of 
Education on July 1, 2006.  The staff and their duties will remain the same.  Please feel 
free to contact them for any Purchase of Child Care issues.  Their contact information is 
listed below: 
 
Name and Title Phone Number Email Address 
Anne Webster, Manager (410) 767-7840 Awebster@dhr.state.md.us 
Betsy Blair, Policy Specialist (410) 767-7845 Bblair@dhr.state.md.us 
Dion Sutton, Quality Assurance Spec (410) 767-1498 Dsutton@dhr.state.md.us 
Aasim Nour, System Specialist (410) 767-7816 Anour@msde.state.md.us 
Anita Chambers, Administrative Officer (410) 767-7814 Achambers@dhr.state.md.us 
Raye Kirby, Support Staff (410) 767-7840 Rkirby@dhr.state.md.us 
   
 
cc: DHR Executive Staff 

FIA Management Staff 
 DHR Help Desk 
 Judith Rozie-Battle 
 Rolf Grofwallner 


